Dear TLU WG-- 

Here's a helpful note from Maria Fuentes updating us on Congressional status of the transit funds and Maine's share. 

Best, 

Jonathan 

  
Jonathan W. Reitman, Esq. 
Gosline & Reitman Dispute Resolution Services 
47 Ocean Drive 
Brunswick, ME 04011 
(207) 729-1900 
(207) 729-0919 (fax) 
(207) 749-6912 (cell) 
jreitman@blazenetme.net 
www.goslinereitman.com 
  
  

Hi Jonathan,
I just wanted to provide you an update on the federal transportation reauthorization bill. At our last meeting I mentioned that Maine was getting back only 30% of what we are sending toWashington through federal fuel taxes into the Transit account of the Highway Trust Fund. The House Transportation & Infrastructure Committee last week endorsed their version of reauthorization which would provide Maine with $56.81 million in transit funds over the six-year life of the bill.  This compares with $32.36 million which was provided over the last federal reauthorization bill, representing a 75% increase for Maine. The House is supposed to vote on the bill this week. I just wanted to let you know that despite the skepticism of some in the room at our last meeting, we may still get a big jump in transit spending. I will let you know what the House vote is. After that, they will form a conference committee before coming up with a final bill. Below is link to a newsletter we did which talks about the spending bill. 

http://www.mbtaonline.org/legis/eupdate_032904.htm 
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